From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

To: "Stuart Wittenbach"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Steve Simonton; Jayme Cox

Subject: RE: Tuesday

Date: Monday, August 7, 2017 8:19:00 AM
Stuart,

Mike is not here right now. So | will have to double check with him when he gets in later today, but |
believe that should be fine for you all to come by at that time tomorrow. If for any reason it is not
then | will get back to you as soon as possible.

| wanted to follow up with you regarding our conversation we had a last Friday. | had ask that we get
copies of everything data and info wise that you all had thus far, especially including the lab data on
the samples that have been taken up till now. May | please still get that information ASAP.

Thank you,

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD — Artesia District Il

811S. 1°¢ Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963

Fax: 575-748-9720

From: Stuart Wittenbach [mailto:SWittenbach@cimarex.com]

Sent: Sunday, August 6, 2017 1:50 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>

Cc: Steve Simonton <SSimonton@cimarex.com>; Jayme Cox <JCox@cimarex.com>
Subject: Tuesday

Crystal and Mike
We will be in Artesia this Tuesday and would like to meet with you at 8:30 am to review the
Delaware River spill. Could you spare us 30 to 45 minutes at this time. We promise to be short and

concise and allow you a chance to see our actions to date.

Thanks and talk to you soon!
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Stuart A. Wittenbach
Cimarex Energy
Director of ES&H
Office - 918-560-7257
Cell - 918-404-1084



